
The U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) is conducting a survey to gather input related to 
requirements and benefits for national enhanced hydrography data.  This assessment is a 
partnership between the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) and the Natural Resources 
Conservation Service. The information gathered during the survey will provide data that USGS 
can use to develop program alternatives for more effectively meeting multiple Federal, State, 
and other national business uses. The USGS is managing partner for the assessment and will 
be providing a final report to the Office of Management and Budget, the Federal Geographic 
Data Committee, and other officials and interested stakeholders. 

You have been selected to participate in this survey because of your knowledge and use of 
hydrography data.  We thank you in advance for participating in this survey.  We estimate it may
take 1 hour to complete the survey.  The survey will be open from 1/9/2015 to 1/23/2015.  

The results from the survey will be compiled and validated in follow-up interviews or workshops 
with selected managers and subject matter experts.  You may also be asked to participate in 
those discussions.

Thank you for your time.

Click here to begin the survey: Take the survey!

Should you experience problems completing this survey, please contact Tom Copenhaver at 
tcopenhaver@dewberry.com.  
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